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A chatra.

I do not believe that the nep_preposed by-law relating 1o the designation of the Western lakes is it tor
PUIPOSE.

Fhe wording of the new law s unclear relating to the protection of the salmonid species within these

fakes. [ believe that these takes should be destenated und managed exclusively us sadmonid waters. and as
such the byetaws relating to pike and other course fish should be removed.

s bye faw not deal clearly with the queston of how trout and salmon will be protected. Neither is there
any mention of development and enhancement works swhich improve the habitats which these species spawn
and thrive from fry into juvenite ish onto adulthood.

I believe that the department. along with the department of agriculture. should formaluie a robust set of

stundards and regulations aimed at the protection of all watercourses through feacing and the depelopment
of riperain zones along pivers and stream

&

Fhank vou tor taking the tme w consider my submission

Regards.
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